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Suzan Ulrich Named to ACNM Fellowship 
 
Silver Spring, MD – Suzan Ulrich, CNM, DrPH, FACNM of Ripley, NY was inducted into 
the Fellowship of the American College of Nurse-Midwives (FACNM) at the ACNM 53rd 
Annual Meeting in Boston this May.   
 
Dr. Ulrich received her midwifery degree at Georgetown University in 1983. She completed her 
Doctor of Public Health degree in 1991 from the University of Pittsburgh. Currently, Dr. Ulrich 
is the chair of Midwifery and Women’s Health at the Frontier School of Midwifery and Family 
Nursing, and helped the school achieve both regional accreditation by the Southern Association 
of Colleges and Schools, Commission on Colleges and institutional accreditation by the ACNM; 
the first midwifery school to do this. Prior to FNS, as a new graduate, Dr. Ulrich opened the 
Women’s Health Care Clinic at Beverly Hospital providing services to women who did not have 
access to care. Then she was director of the North Shore Birth Center for ten years and presided 
over a $100,000 renovation.   
 
Dr. Ulrich has served as secretary for the Service Directors Network and on the Board of 
Directors of the American Association of Birth Centers. She has been an active ACNM chapter 
member serving in many capacities including chapter chair for two chapters. Dr. Ulrich has 
served as Region I Representative to the ACNM Board of Directors, was an ACNM liaison to 
MANA, and is a site visitor for the ACNM Division of Accreditation. She was elected to and is 
currently the Chair of the ACNM Nominating Committee.  
 
About ACNM Fellowship 
Fellowship in the American College of Nurse-Midwives (FACNM) is an honor bestowed upon 
those midwives whose demonstrated leadership, clinical excellence, outstanding scholarship, and 
professional achievement have merited special recognition both within and outside the 
midwifery profession.  In light of the vast wealth of expertise and collective wisdom represented 
within the body of Fellows, its mission is to serve the ACNM in a consultative and advisory 
capacity. 
 
NOTE TO PHOTO EDITORS:  Photos are available.  Please contact Rebecca Jacob, ACNM 
Communications Manager, at (240) 485-1822, or via e-mail at rjacob@acnm.org. 
 

### 
 
For more information, please contact Rebecca Jacob, Communications Manager at 240-



485-1822 or via email at rjacob@acnm.org. Photos are available upon request. 
 
With roots dating to 1929, the American College of Nurse-Midwives is the oldest women's health care association in the U.S.  
ACNM's mission is to promote the health and well-being of women and newborns within their families and communities through 
the development and support of the profession of midwifery as practiced by certified nurse-midwives and certified midwives.  
Midwives believe every individual has the right to safe, satisfying health care with respect for human dignity and cultural 
variations.  More information about ACNM can be found at www.midwife.org. 
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